October 24, 2007

Councilmember Scott Peters
Council District 1

202 “C” Street, MS #10A
San Diego, CA 92101

Via Facsimile and email: (619) 236-6999
Subject: Proposed Pilot Parking Program

Dear Counciimember Peters:

The Board members of the La Jolla Shores Association (LJSA) at their publicly noticed October
10, 2007 meeting discussed the fact that there have been a number of community meetings
regarding the Proposed Pilot Parking Plan (i.e. the one-year “trial” program with paid on sireet

parking in designated areas of the village and adjacent coastal areas and residential parking
program in some of the adjacent neighborhoods).

ly opposes the Proposed Pilot Parking ¥

lla Community F dvisory Board.

Sherri S. Lightner
Chairman

CC: LJSA Files
Keely Sweeney, Council District 1
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